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Sports Hall Festival  
Well done to those children 
from Years 5 and 6 who took 
part in the South Ribble 
Sports Hall athletics 
competition on Tuesday. They 
showed immense resilience 

and determination and we are very proud of them. 

 

Police Pals Report 
On Wednesday this week the Police Pals 
gathered together inside Phoenix Class and 
talked about Police Cadets. A Police Cadet 
leader called Louise came in as our visitor 
and talked about what Police Cadets is and 
what they do. We watched a video made by 
some of the Police Cadets, talking about what 
activities they do. Some things we learnt were 
that you can join and be a Police Cadet at the 
age of 13 to 18 years old for free. At the age 
of 18 you can become a Police Cadet leader 
and wear a blue shirt. A Police Cadets 
uniform is a white shirt, trousers, and boots. A 
hat and a fleece. When they attend events 
they would wear a blue tie. We were handed 
a notebook, a flashlight and a card with 
information on it each.  
Finally, we did an extra activity which was 
doing a crossword. We had to find the 
phonetic alphabet words which the Police 
Cadets had to learn.  
In the end we had lots of fun.  
 
Reported by Jenny Year 6  
 

 

Fire Service visits 
 
The Fire Service came to Year 2 and talked 
about Fire Safety with the children on 
Tuesday morning and on Tuesday afternoon 
spoke to the Year 6 class about Road Safety. 
Huge thanks to the local Fire Service for 
taking time out to speak to our classes. 
 

Spaceship Earth! 
Year 5 took part in an on-line space themed 
event on Thursday which was an immersive, 
interactive show that catapulted children into 
a space-themed adventure. 
They explored the role of the UK Space 
Industry in helping to combat climate change 
and they took part in several activities 
throughout the show that required them 
making decisions and voting on options. The 
children learnt a lot about space and climate 
and also had great fun. 
 

Barratt-Redrow construction talk 
We had a representative from Barratt-Redrow 
construction in school on Friday morning 
talking to the children all about careers in 
construction.  
 

Admissions are open for our 
wonderful Nursery. 

We have some places remaining for Easter 
2025, please get in touch and arrange a 

visits. 

bursar@seven-stars.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Learning Powers 
We reminded all the children in assembly of 
the four powers they need to keep making 

good progress in their learning: 
 

Participation 
Concentration 

Resilience 
Pride 

mailto:bursar@seven-stars.lancs.sch.uk
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3 'Bes' 
We also reminded our children of the 3 'bes' 
that underpin all our behaviour (of everyone) 
in school: 

 
BE READY  
BE RESPECTFUL 
BE SAFE 

 
 
 

 
Attendance 
We have told the children how important it is 
that we attend school and arrive at school on 
time (so they can access their learning - any 
gaps are hard to catch up if they miss a lot of 
time) 
 
Our target for attendance is 96% and we will 
be reviewing where children are up to and 
having meetings with parents for those that 
are in danger of not achieving their academic 
potential due to poor attendance. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Friday 31st January - Handwriting reward 

assembly 

 

Monday 3rd to Friday 7th February - Mental 

Health Awareness week (Place2Be) 

 

Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th February - 

'The Word Guerrilla' (performance poet) in 

school 

 

Tuesday 4th February - Year 3 and 4 tennis 

tournament (children being selected nearer 

the time) 

 

Tuesday 11th February - Safer Internet Day 

 

Tuesday 11th February pm - Parent/Carer 

Safer Internet afternoon & presentation (how 

to keep your child safe on-line) 

Wednesday 12th February 9am SEND Coffee 

Morning; all parents/carers welcome 

 

Friday 14th February - Shining Stars reward 

assembly + 100% attenders + Resilience VIP 

award 
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Rewards for this week (Well done!) 
Well done to all those amazing children who have achieved awards this week. 

 

Star of the Week  
Awarded to children who have demonstrated brilliant learning powers and achieved 

something special in their learning this week 
 

Moons Aurora for using amazing vocabulary to describe a tiger.  

Rockets Amara   

Dorado Phoebe for using a range of joining words to extend her sentences.  

Orion Alex for consistently showing the school learning powers in all subjects.   

Hercules Isabella – For superb effort in all lessons, especially maths this week using 
number facts to solve multiplication problems involving larger numbers.  

Pegasus Eva-Mae for excellent participation and listening in swimming when practising the 
leg movements for breaststroke.  

Leo Cody. M. - For an excellent week in school, trying very hard in all his lessons, 
particularly reading and spelling.  

Phoenix Holly Phoenix- For putting all your effort into SATs booster this week.  

Galaxy Alex for being a kind and supportive friend to those who have needed one when 

things got tough.  

Apollo Beth Redmond for showing courage at swimming by floating on her front and 
kicking her legs  

 
 
 
        
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks for your support   
Mr Mitchell 

REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information) 

  Seven Stars Primary School (lancsngfl.ac.uk) 
 

 
 

School Code of Conduct 
Please be kind and respectful at all times 

Breakfast club & After-School Club 
Book on and pay in advance on School Money. 

Breakfast club = £4.00 per child (7.30 to start of day) 
After-School Club = £7.00 per child (to 5.30pm) Any late collection will result in a charge of £10 (cost of staffing) 

Positive Points 
Children who have achieved the 
most points for effort in work and 
conduct 

Rockets Harry H 

Dorado  Willow  

Orion  Rosie K  

Hercules  Hugo  

Pegasus  Daisy-Lou  

Leo Cody. M  

Phoenix Holly K  

https://www.seven-stars.lancsngfl.ac.uk/

